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Lesson on Lead Safety
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Upcoming Events:

In the last couple of weeks, Kinder Echidnas, K-1
Koalas, 1-2 Magpies, and 1-2 Goannas had a delightful
encounter with Lead Ted—the jolly lead safety guru!
As part of our quest to keep our little scholars in tip-
top shape, each class ventured into the Health Hub
to learn how to be "Lead Safe" in Broken Hill. With
fun-filled lessons, they discovered how lead can
sneak into our systems and, more importantly, the
superhero actions they can take to stay safe.

11 June

16 - 20 June

20 June

13 June

19 June

12 June

24 June

First Responders 
Recognition

Assembly - Cross Country 
Ribbons

Dental Visits

Adopt-A-Block

Spelling Bee competition

P & C Meeting 4:30pm

School Discos

Silver Level Assembly

SRC Crazy Hair Day



From the
Principal

Welcome to Week 7
 
I hope everyone had a wonderful long weekend,
even if it was very wintery. 
 
Staff are continuing to finalise student reports. I
hope you like our new look reports which are
now updated with the department’s
requirements that recently came in. Thank you to
the executives that redesigned the report
template which looks great!!
 
Our Athletics Carnival is coming up in Week 9
on Wednesday 25 at Picton Oval. Let’s hope the
sun is out that week. Look out for the permission
note which will be coming home shortly.
 
Adopt a Block will occur next Thursday. If your
child didn’t participate last term, it’s not too
late to grant permission, either online or via
paper notes available at the front office.

The top-secret safety maneuvers included:

Scrubbing those hands after outdoor
escapades or pet cuddles.
Munching on nutritious goodies to shield
their bodies.
Keeping lead at bay by sprucing up shoes
and toys regularly.

The kiddos had a blast with Lead Ted, and we're
over the moon to equip them with these vital
habits. It's not just about dodging danger—it's
about arming our kids with the smarts to live
vibrant, joyful lives!



Kinder Echidnas Darcy Botten, Evie Haring

K-1 Koalas Hann Schoengen

K-6 Geckos Torah Pompeo

K-6 Wattle Levi Chapman-Brady

1-2 Goannas Avery O’Loughlin, Zabe Power,
Lusungu Sitali

1-2 Magpies Kyson Donohoe, Nate
Kennedy,

3-6 Budgies Jacob Chapman, Zac Johnston

5-6 Crocodiles Patrick Aeschilimann, Amelia
Haring, Acacia Johnston

K-1 Koalas Thomas Russell

3-4 Platypus Tahanh Doolan

5-6 Bees Tegan Harris

Class Awards

Levels Awards
The following students achieved  Bronze Level and
will be presented with their Certificate at
Assembly on Friday 6 June at 9:00am.   
Congratulations and thanks for setting the
example at our school
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3-4 Platypus have been exploring the world of art with Mrs. Molloy leading
the way. Our first project? Creating portraits of our class mascot, the

Platypus. We were certainly a cheerful group!

Meanwhile, students are becoming skilled in origami, folding paper cranes
with ease. Our goal? To complete 1000 cranes and send them to Hiroshima's

peace park.


